
From: Cody Burnham
To: Columbia County Building and Zoning Info
Subject: Cody’s letter for open permit cancellation
Date: Thursday, October 3, 2024 5:20:03 PM

External Sender - From: (Cody Burnham

<cody.burnham1@yahoo.com>)

This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that

can result in unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening

attachments, or clicking links.

Columbia County BLDG Dept, 

 

Permit #:000049942

Address: 242 SW Godbold Ave Lake City, FL 32024

 

Please cancel the above referenced permit. The projected project never commenced, leaving no

reason for inspection or completion. I am selling this property, and need this canceled at your

earliest convince.

A building dept employee stated an email from the email associated with the permit # stating a

reason for cancellation, and referencing the actual permit needing canceled. Please let me know if

anything else is needed to get this taken care of. 

 

Thank you,

Cody Burnham (386) 965-3683
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